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Tom C. Holmes

From: keith.s.michel@multco.us on behalf of DART PARCEL MGMT 
<dart.parcel.mgmt@multco.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 3:49 PM
To: Tom C. Holmes
Subject: Re: FW: Request for Tax Lot Card information

Categories: Saved, #3540607 : PRI037 : 0001

Tom, 
 
I think if you look at the stated grantee on the vesting doc for account number R588865 that was created from 
the PLA (2006-015962) and the stated grantee on the vesting doc for account number R342782 that was to be 
the receiving parcel (Book 2070 Page 0463) you will find they are not identical.  Although I suspect the 
difference is quite minor. 
 
Sincerely, 
Keith Michel 
Parcel Management 
dart.parcel.mgmt@multco.us 
503-988-9780 - Phone 
503-988-6849 - Fax 
 

 
 
 
 
On Wed, Aug 26, 2020 at 3:38 PM Tom C. Holmes <THolmes@dunncarney.com> wrote: 

 

Thank you for sending these, they are very helpful. 

I didn’t see any notation on the cards that would tell me the problem was in vesting. 

Where do you get that information? Who is the best person to speak to about that issue? 

I do see that notation on 701’s card saying at first, “Add to 100”, which is crossed out and the note 
added “Make new…”, dated in July 2006. 

I have the pertinent deeds, collected by a title company. I will look through those to see whether they 
clear it up. 

  

But again, thank you, 
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